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Steven Liang

From: James Concannon <jc1107@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:13 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Proposed rate hike

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
The proposed rate hike of 17+% is a financial hardship. Although we are retired and on a fixed income we are not eligible 
for any government assistance programs. 
I am not sure how or why the water department believes it can raise its rates that much. I respectfully request that the 
board reconsider the proposed rate hike to the residents of Philadelphia. 
It is simply unsustainable for us to continue paying outrageous property tax for marginal municipal services. 
Kind regards, 
James Concannon 
717 S Columbus Blvd 
Philadelphia Pa 19147 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


